
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
10 January 2017 

 Please reply to: 
 

Elizabeth House 
Fulbourn Hospital  
Fulbourn 
Cambridge 
CB21 5EF 
Tel: 0800 3760775 
 

Ref: F16155A   E-Mail: foi@cpft.nhs.uk   
Website:www.cpft.nhs.uk  

SENT BY EMAIL 
 
Dear Pat, 

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
Please find response attached as requested: 

1. The number of vehicles provided to all grades of Administrative/Management staff 
by your Trust.  
The Trust does not provide company cars; therefore we cannot provide a response. 

 
2. The annual cost of this provision for the most recently available financial year.  

 The Trust does not provide company cars; and therefore cannot provide a response. 
 

3. Confirmation that this provision registered with HMRC as a 'Benefit in Kind'. 
The Trust does not provide company cars; and therefore we cannot provide a response.  

 
I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of 
your enquiry then please contact the Trust’s Freedom of Information Lead at the address below.   

You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane 
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545700 
Website:  www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

Kind regards, 

p.p 

Lauren MacIntyre 
Trust Secretary 
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